
Happy Mothers’ Day! Trinity Grammar School’s Friends 
of Rugby warmly invite all our Rugby Mums and 

Grandmothers to Refreshments in the Terrace Room 
on Saturday 19th May 2018 from 2pm to celebrate 

and acknowledge you all for Mothers’ Day. We 
do hope you can join us and enjoy an afternoon 

watching the greatest game.
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